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25th July 2021 
 
Dear All, 
 
The past 18 months have been a testing time for all of us. An opportunity has presented itself for Liam to 

take over the garden maintenance side of the business and we have agreed a deal over the past few 

months. It is with a heavy heart that I pass on the business I started back in 2008, but the time is right for 

me to relinquish some responsibility and have more time for rest and relaxation with my family. Juggling 

the Kerb Appeal Landscaping business, the garden maintenance business and a young family is exhausting 

enough, but Covid has magnified the relentless rollercoaster! 

 

I wish to thank you all for your custom and support over the years. Some of you have been with me for 

almost 15 years! It all started with a handful of gardens that I tended on evenings and weekends whilst 

studying at Askham Bryan College. A special thank you to those of you who have stuck with me from the 

start and before, who helped the business grow. 

 

I sincerely hope that you continue with Liam for your gardening services. Nothing should really change for 

you and your gardens, except that Liam will invoice you rather than me. The schedule and pricing will 

remain the same (except all will be NO VAT). Liam has bought the van and tools from me so that the 

transition is seamless for you. Apologies for the short notice. Things came together quite quickly in the end. 

The date of the transfer was 24/07/21 and I will no longer be involved with immediate effect. 

 

Liam’s contact details are as follows: 

Liam Holt 

Ground Ideas Ltd 

32 Common Lane, South Milford LS25 5BU 

07500675249 

liam.groundideas@outlook.com 

 

Attached is the final invoice from Kerb Appeal Ltd which includes all of June and up to 23rd July 2021. 

 

I will continue with the garden design and landscaping side of the business, so if I can be of service please 

get in touch. 

 

Thank you once again, 

Best wishes for the future, 

Stay safe, 

Andy 


